
Key dates for the remainder of the year 

2nd July – Year 6 Cream Tea afternoon (details to 

follow) from 1.45pm  

3rd July – Class move-up day and Year 6 transition 

day to Saltash.net. 

4th July – Year 1 trip to the Synagogue 

10th July – NSPCC Visit – Speak Out, Stay Safe. 

Meet your child’s new teacher presentation from 

3.20pm. 

17th July – Year 4 trip to Antony House 

24th July – End of summer term 
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Next week the children in… 

Reception are looking forward to a surprise on Monday! 

Year One will be excited about their trip to the Synagogue and the Hoe in Plymouth. 

Year Two will be seeing how well our beans are growing and eating our cress. 

Year Three will be continuing being super scientists. 

Year Four will be role playing scenes inspired by our favourite books. 

Year Five will be meeting the smashing Saxons. 

Year Six will be preparing for their cream tea afternoon! Come a long between 1:45 and 3pm!  

 

IMPORTANT DATES  

12TH JULY – SUMMER FAYRE 3.15 – 5.00PM 

16th July – Year 6 Business Project Trip to 

River Dart Country Park. 

19th July – School Councillor 

Representatives to Truro to collect Learner 

Participation SILVER award. 

23RD JULY – YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ SERVICE AT ST 

STEPHEN’S CHURCH starting at 1.30pm 

 

Can you spare a couple of hours during 

the morning of the 20th July? We will be 

having an ‘animal’ maintenance morning 

when we make sure that the animals 

homes are all safe, tidy, clean and 

secure for the summer. If you can help in 

any way from 9.00am – 12.30pm please 

let Claire Mollet or Mrs Dunbar know. 

Many hands make light work.  

Our Military Kids Club Heroes spent a 

fantastic afternoon painting mugs and 

plates as part of their Club on Monday 

afternoon. We have some budding 

ceramic artists in school. 

 

 

 



 Isabelle, in Reception class, 

made the most amazing 

model of the Gruffallo out of 

clay. Doesn’t it look realistic.  

 

The children from Year 5 have been having the most amazing 

time at Heatree this week. They have been climbing and 

abseiling, stream walking, kayaking, raft building and much, 

much more. All of this has been interspersed with lots and lots of 

incredible food. They have made memories that will last a 

lifetime and attempted things they have never done before. 

 

 
 

The next Family Service will be 

at St Stephen’s Church on 

Sunday 7th July. 

Please do come and join us at 

10.00am. 

Everyone is 

welcome –  

something 

For everyone.  

Year 6 have spent the week 

focusing on science and in 

particular on light. They have 

made colour wheels and 

yesterday tested out their 

periscopes! Here they are 

looking over the ridge to see 

what was coming their way! 

 

 
  

Year 2 love 

mathematics and 

have great fun 

learning in a 

practical way.  
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